
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

On July 9, 2024, the Brule County Planning Commission, after a hearing and 

consideration of new language regulating campgrounds, made a recommendation to the 

Brule County Board of Commissioners that said amendment be adopted. 

 

Notice is further given that the 1st reading of the amendment will be held before the Brule 

County Commission on the 17th of October, 2024 at ten fifteen (10:15) a.m. at the 

Commission Room in the Brule County Courthouse, 300 South Courtland, Chamberlain, 

South Dakota, to consider said amendment from the Planning Commission. 

 

The complete amendment referred to above is on file with the Brule County Auditor and 

may be inspected, reviewed, or examined by any interested party by contacting the 

Auditor’s Office at 605-234-4430.  

 

At the public hearing, any person may appear and request or protest the requested change. 

 

Dated this 20th  day of September. 

 

 

 

Pamela Petrak 

Brule County Auditor 

 

Publish once October 2, 2024 


